
UTOPIA – August 2015  KNIGHT OF THE MONTH: Congratulations to Brother Don Thomas, Knight of the Month for July, 2015.  Brother Thomas has been an integral part of our council since joining.  He is our main man when it comes to preparing meals for our monthly business meetings and for this, Brother Thomas is worthy of the recognition for Knight of the Month for July, 2015 
  SPORTSMAN'S RAFFLE:   Raffle tickets are NOW AVAILABLE.    Raffle tickets may be purchased by anyone, you do not have to be a Knight to purchase raffle tickets. 
  - For TICKETS TO SELL: contact Brother Dana Vutera 225-281-9278, or Grand Knight Harley "Mark" Brown at 225-925-9026.  Tickets are available in lots of ten (10) each to sell. - For TICKETS TO PURCHASE: Raffle Tickets can be purchased for $25 each by mailing your check payable to "KC 5530"  Every member is urged to purchase two tickets if your budget will permit.     Addressed to:  Mark Brown, 820 Elizabeth Drive, Baton Rouge, LA  70802 (Please include a self-addressed, stamped envelope, with your check to help defray the costs).  
 (See the News and Announcements section for the raffle poster.  The poster can be downloaded as a pdf then printed from your computer for posting.) -KC Hall Clean up on Saturday, August 29, 2015, at 8:30 am to get the Hall ready for the raffle drawing.  All hands on deck for this clean up event. 
  MINSTRY APPRECIATION - STM Activity Center August 23, 2015, for all parishioners. After the 8:00 and 10:00 o'clock masses Wear your Knights Pin to show your membership in this ministry 
  BBQ CHICKEN FUNDRAISER: 
  Next fundraiser is Sunday, September 20, 2015.   -We need 6 volunteers on Saturday, at 8:30 am in the Activity Ctr to prep chickens.   -We need ALL HANDS on Sunday, to help cook, plate and sell.     (Please sign up on Events Calendar page of the website.)   
TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE, October 2nd and 3rd, Please go to the Events Calendar page and sign up for this event.           (Please sign up on Events Calendar page of the website.) 
  40 DAYS OF LIFE - September 23 - November 1, 2015  Vigil Site Volunteers Needed. -Open to everyone.  You do not have to be a Knight to support this cause and this event. - Brother Allen Kliebert, Grand Knight of St. Isadore spoke at our July meeting and asked for volunteers to help set up each morning and to take down each evening.  Brother Kliebert asked for volunteers to commit for 2 to 5 mornings/evenings for set up and take down only. - For setup, you would arrive between 6:45 - 7:30 at the vigil sight on Colonial Drive to setup the table & chairs under the tent.  Put out prayer materials, pamphlets, rosaries and sign in binders.  The material will be kept on site, so you will not be required to haul it to or from the site. 



- For take down, you would arrive between 6:30-7:00 pm and put everything away for the night.  There will be a volunteer sign-in binder that you will be asked to take home at night, and to return to the site in the morning. - Brother Kliebert can be reached at:  Allen Kliebert 225-313-3260 or agklieb@cox.net. 
  SHIRT ORDERS:  Its not too late to order shirts.  If you did not get your order forms in, you can still place your individual orders through Terry Rozas.   There are two styles:  Button up dress shirt ($25) and Dri-fit pullover ($22).  The base price includes the price of the shirt and the embroidered STM KC logo on the left breast.  For long sleeve add $2.  The is also an additional charge for XX ($2) and XXX ($4).  We would like to have the order forms turned no later than the August 7th Meeting.     - COLORS:  dress shirt - Royal Blue or Sage;  pullover: Royal Blue or Yellow   - You may choose a different color if you like. 
  Next council Business Meeting is on Thursday, September 3rd.  We will be hosting the drawing for the Sportsmen's Raffle.  We will serve food & drink, but we will not be having our regular business meeting. 
  The next regular council Business Meeting will be Thursday, October 1, 2015. 
 Dinner at 6:30 
 Rosary at 7:00 
 Meeting at 7:30 
 (please make prayer requests on the Prayer Request webpage)  


